Dear Parents/Guardians.
In school we have been learning about our local area and the artwork of local artist David Hockney.
In support of this we will be going on a school trip on Wednesday 2nd February to Saltaire. We will be catching the train, having a walk around Saltaire village, visiting the Hockney art gallery in the mill and going for a play in Robert’s park.
This will all take place within the normal school day so children can be dropped off and picked up at the usual times.
Children will need to wear their school uniform on the day but may wear comfortable shoes/trainers of their choice as there will be quite a bit of walking to do! Please make sure they have a suitably warm coat as we will be spending quite a lot of the day outdoors. They will also need a packed lunch and drinks to bring with them, preferably in a backpack to keep their hands free.
The cost of this trip to cover train fare and biscuit (from Saltaire bakery) will be £4. This is payable through Parentpay.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please tick the box on the attached form to give your permission for your child to take part in this trip. 
Yours sincerely,
KS1 Team.


